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I support the appointment of John Gonzales to the City Planning
Commission without reservation. John is knowledgeable,
competent, and has professional and procedural expertise in
planning and land use. He serves as Chair of the Baldwin Hills
Estates HOA Land Use Committee. As a resident of Baldwin Hills
Estates, we have benefitted from his advocacy on issues that affect
our community because of his enthusiasm and dedication. In
addition, he has demonstrated his commitment to the surrounding
communities in CD 8 and 10, including Baldwin Vista, Leimert
Park, Baldwin Village, and Crenshaw Manor, on several
occasions.



